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Ready, Steady, Ho, Ho, Ho… 
 

SantaSantaSantaSanta    FunFunFunFun    RunRunRunRun    aaaandndndnd    

ChristmasChristmasChristmasChristmas    JumperJumperJumperJumper    DayDayDayDay!!!!    
 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

On the 29
th
 November 2019 your child is invited to participate in our first ever Santa Fun Run 

around school grounds. Each age group will have a different distance to run, but all will have 

a Christmas themed fun warm-up and be presented with a medal at the end! The children will 

also be given a Santa Hat to run the course in, which they will then be able to keep.  They 

should also wear a Christmas jumper or t-shirt on this day. 

 

The Fun Run will be taking place in school time and all the above is at no extra cost. We are 

hoping this will be memorable for the children and in keeping with the schools keeping 

healthy promotion.  

 

All we ask in return is to please help your child to raise as much money as possible via the 

attached Sponsorship form.  Any donation will make a huge difference to our fundraising this 

year!  Additionally, the child who raises the most money will be presented with a £10 

voucher to ‘The Entertainer’ toy shop in Staines and a plush Christmas Elf!   

 

Gift Aid: On the form is a gift aid section.  FOTSA is currently in the process of registering 

as a charity, and therefore we don’t yet have a registered charity number. We are fortunate 

enough to be able to backdate any gift aid from this event, so please if you are able to, fill in 

the appropriate boxes on the sponsorship form and we will benefit hugely within this school 

year.   

 

If you would like to join in the fun and watch the children, please let us know of your interest 

in volunteering on the day via our email address is: fotsathorpe@gmail.com.  

 

Please could we have sponsorship forms and money returned to us via the school office. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

FOTSA 

Together We Make It Happen 


